
September 25, 2012 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 
& the Common Council 
City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI 53403 
 
 
 
 
Ladies & Gentlemen: 
 

The Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the Finance & 
Personnel Committee to request permission to have Nassco provide a free on-site 
demonstration to strip and wax the gym floor at the Cesar Chavez Community Center.  
Materials and labor will be provided by Nassco as a donation.  There will be no cost to the City. 

 
Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail. 
 
 
Respectfully requested, 
 
 
 
 
Tom Molbeck 
Director 


